Pilon, Janet

Subject: Defund HPS Protest

From: Seamus Atkinson

Date: November 25, 2020 at 8:10:38 PM EST

To: mayor@hamilton.ca
Subject: Defund HPS Protest

Hello Mayor Eisenberger,

I am a constituent in Ward 3 and am concerned to see you still have not taken the time to meet with protestors in front of City Hall.

My councillor Nrinder Nann was out there this evening listening to their concerns and working with them.

Housing is a human right and with a cold winter approaching, something every resident of Hamilton deserves. There is more than enough money to make sure this happens.

But it has to start with political will and as the mayor you need to lead the way. I look forward to seeing you out there tomorrow working hand in hand with your constituents on this issue.

Regards,

Seamus Atkinson